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Celebrating Drinking Water and Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day 

Monday, June 30th, the Bedford Regional Water Authority (BRWA) joins communities 

nationwide in celebrating Drinking Water and Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day. This 

day is a special occasion dedicated to honoring the hardworking individuals who ensure our 

water remains clean, safe, and reliable. These unsung heroes work tirelessly behind the 

scenes, maintaining and upgrading critical infrastructure that millions of people depend on every 

day. 

Drinking Water and Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day is more than just a day 

of recognition; it is a moment to highlight the essential work these professionals do, often in 

challenging conditions, to protect public health and the environment. From treating and 

distributing clean drinking water to managing wastewater systems, their work is crucial in 

sustaining the quality of life for everyone. 

“Our water and wastewater professionals work hard every day to keep things running 

smoothly,” said Brian Key, Executive Director of the Bedford Regional Water Authority. “Their 

dedication means our communities can count on safe, clean water without a second thought. 

Today is a great opportunity to say thank you and let them know how much we appreciate what 

they do.” 
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The Bedford Regional Water Authority encourages everyone to take a moment today to 

appreciate the critical work of these professionals. Whether it's through a simple thank you, 

participating in community events, or learning more about the water systems that serve us, 

every gesture counts in showing our support and appreciation. 

 

 
About the Bedford Regional Water Authority:  
 
The Bedford Regional Water Authority (BRWA) provides reliable, high-quality water and 
wastewater services to the residents and businesses of Bedford County and the Town of 
Bedford. With a commitment to collaboration, adaptability, results, and enthusiasm, we ensure 
that our community thrives through sustainable water management. 

In partnership with the Western Virginia Water Authority, we also serve the Smith Mountain 
Lake area, including parts of Bedford and Franklin Counties. 

At the BRWA, our vision is clear: Clean Water. Healthy Environment. Thriving Community. 
For more information, visit www.brwa.com. 
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Bedford Regional Water Authority contact: 

Megan Pittman 
Director of Administration 
Bedford Regional Water Authority  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.brwa.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cskylar.hermann%40se.com%7C0718d12714e84f700dbe08dd77a511ed%7C6e51e1adc54b4b39b5980ffe9ae68fef%7C0%7C0%7C638798273332593780%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B%2BP7wdJI5RrG4fURc5H9h6fVr%2B20PltjHt04t6WaGZI%3D&reserved=0
http://www.brwa.com/


540-586-7679 ext. 121 
mpittman@brwa.com  
www.brwa.com 
 

### 

 

mailto:mpittman@brwa.com
http://www.brwa.com/

